
 
 
 
 
 
 

PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
for the week of March 9, 2014 

The Annual Lenten penance service for the Parish will be on April 7th. 
 
Bishop Brom will be here at St. Michael’s to conduct an in-service on the 
“New Evangelization” on March 29th from 9:00am to 12:00pm. All are 
welcome, please save the date. 
 
Everyone is invited to our scheduled Parish Council meeting on March 20th 
at 6:30pm in the Collier Center. 
 
The Couples for Christ, Christian Life Seminars will continue in the Collier 
Center on Saturday, March 15th with Fr. Manny as the speaker.  Please 
note that this is a change in dates.  
 
Fr. Donald Calloway will be here at St. Michael’s on March 12th at 6:30pm. 
His topic is Blessed John Paul II and Divine Mercy. 
 
Stations of the Cross will continue each Friday during Lent at 6:00pm. 


